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with the international standard in pre-hospital burn care.  

(Hertford, 06. May 2020) - The Faculty of Pre-Hospital Care (FPHC) of the Royal College of Surgeons 
of Edinburgh and the British Burn Association (BBA) have published their amended Consensus 

running water is not an available option.  

During the past 18 months, Water-Jel has worked closely with the FPHC and provided the relevant 
research and evidenced documentation to include hydrogel products in their recommendation. 

Society for Burn Injuries (ISBI) which also recommends the same standard of action.  

clean running water is not available. This amendment o�ers emergency medical and rescue 
personnel a workable solution for those scenarios and also matches the latest international ISBI 
standards for the treatment of burn injuries.  

Water-Jel has been transparent in providing the necessary evidence to support this new 
recommendation. We will continue to support the NHS Ambulance Services, UK Fire & Rescue, 
Police and EMS users in Europe and global markets and o�er the proven solution for the treatment 
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